HHR PPG
Summary points of PPG Meeting held on Wednesday 3rd December 2014@2.00pm

Present:

 Joe, Constantine, Yvonne, Nicole, Mary, Karen, Garry, Bernadette
· Health Event held on 25th November went very well .  There are future plans to do a health event for children.
· FFT was launched in December – watch this space for feedback.
· Karen, Joe and Nicola (someone else also? Sorry) attend the PPG Network meeting that was held on 2nd December.  The consensus seemed to be that there needs to be more explanation of where the group are at and to allow all to speak – it was suggested that it would be an idea to ask Wai ha to come along to the next PPG meeting to help explain where the PPG network is at – if they want patient involvement they need to ensure patients and themselves are on the same page.

· Karen asked whether possible to meet a couple of clinicians to promote the farm and how it could help patients.  BJ will try and arrange a slot.

· Christmas party scheduled for 17th December – looking forward to this.  

· The practice has decided to run a raffle – donations of which will contribute to the purchasing of  a waiting room chair for the elderly and frail – a chair with arms and a little wider.  The draw will be made at the Christmans Party.  If works well will do this on a rolling basis.

· Next PPG meeting will be held on January 14th @ 2pm. 
